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Today marked the official opening of the new administrative building of Uzbekistan Airways Sales.  

From now on, the company’s work with airline agents and legal entities will be carried out at a new address: 9
Shota Rustaveli Street.  





This milestone represents a significant step in the expansion and modernization of the company’s infrastructure,
providing more comfortable conditions for interaction with partners and clients. The new office is equipped with
modern facilities and offers a convenient working environment, ensuring improved service quality and enhanced
operational efficiency.  





Uzbekistan Airways Sales is delighted to welcome its partners and clients to the new office and is confident that
these changes will contribute to continued successful cooperation in a more convenient and efficient format. 


